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YAK IMA WASHINGTON 

April 8, 1948 

Mr. Kermit Geary, 
R.F.D. 7t2, 

alnutport, Pa. 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Your report of reception of KYAK on March 
30, 1948 is entirely correct, and vie are pleased to 
issue tais verification sheet. 

Thank you for your interest. 

Yours very truly, 

Gordon Allen, 
Chief Engineer 
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